
DIPLOMA NAME 

To ensure your name is spelled correctly on your diploma, in WesPortal (starting 2/17) 

confirm or update then confirm your diploma name. The diploma name will appear on your 

diploma, the commencement program, and on your lineup card which is read during the 

commencement ceremony. 

If your name contains special characters or accents, confirm the spelling of your name 

without the characters or accents below. After you confirm the spelling of your name, please 
fill out the Special Character Diploma Name Confirmation Form and submit it to the 

Registrar’s Office (North College 1st floor). 

The deadline to update your diploma name for Commencement 2025 is 3:00pm on Friday, 

April 18. Name changes cannot be accommodated after this deadline. 

If you have questions, contact the Registrar’s Office.  

 
CAPS AND GOWNS 2025 

COMMENCEMENT: SUNDAY, MAY 25TH 
 

PURCHASING A CAP AND GOWN 
 
This year students will purchase their cap and gown regalia (via credit card) from the 
following Oak Hall website: https://oakhallcg.com/pages/wesleyanuniv 
  
Undergraduate students should choose a Bachelor Package.  
  
All Bachelor Regalia will be shipped to the Wesleyan R J Julia Bookstore and will be 
available for pick up starting Monday, May 12th. Students will have until 
Wednesday, March 26th, to purchase their caps and gowns online. 
 
Students who purchase a cap and gown are encouraged to donate their regalia after the 
ceremony.   
  
Wesleyan R J Julia Bookstore: 413 Main Street, Middletown, CT 06457.  (860) 685-
3939. Store Hours: Sunday through Wednesday 10 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.; Thursday through 
Saturday 10 a.m. – 8 p.m. 
 
RENTING A CAP AND GOWN 
 

Students may reserve a cap and gown rental by filling out this form at any time. Rentals are 

FREE while reserves last and will be picked up in Usdan in May. Rental students will receive a 

pickup reminder at the beginning of May. Rentals do not come with a tassel. 2025 tassels may 

be purchased at the Campus Store after pick-up. Rental sizes are limited.  

Rentals should be returned to the Usdan Complex in the large boxes that say “Rental Returns 

and Cap/Gown donations.” The boxes will be outside Usdan for the week after graduation, 
pending weather (otherwise, they will be located inside the building during business hours). 

Questions may be directed to usdan@wesleyan.edu. 
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